
SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

The Metropolitan Borough of Solihull 
(Brookvale Road and Meadow Grove, Olton) (Total Prohibition of Waiting) Order 2024 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 
Through the Council’s established Traffic Regulation Order prioritisation process, Brookvale Road 
was identified as a priority location in the 2023/24 works programme to be considered for the 
introduction of new or amended parking restrictions.  

In response to local concerns about obstructive parking it is proposed to introduce double yellow lines 
along the northern side of Brookvale Road from the existing double yellow lines at its junction with 
Kineton Green Road to the first junction with Brookvale Road. It is also proposed to provide junction 
protection (double yellow lines) at both of the junctions Brookvale Road and Meadow Grove. This will 
discourage obstructive parking on the carriageway and footway, which will help to facilitate the free 
passage of traffic and keep the amenity of the area.  

It is recommended that the restrictions are advertised as shown on Plan 9448. 
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